
 

 
 

 

October 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Unique Opportunity to be part of the Choir  

We are delighted to be able to offer an exciting opportunity to the college vocal group.  

Further details are included on the letter from Warp production. 

Your child has been chosen to be offered this opportunity due to meeting one or more 

of the following criteria: 

1. Their excellent engagement in extra-curricular activities in Creative Arts. 

2. Their overall commitment to the vocal group 

 

Our young people involved will gain an invaluable insight into the production of a TV 

drama and the range of future job roles in the creative industry.  

We have been approached to be featured in the soundtrack of an upcoming Netflix 

series that was filmed at Minsthorpe Community College in the summer, where some of 

our students were extras. This means that our talented students will have the chance to 

participate in a professional recording and their voices will be heard by audiences 

across the world. 

This unique opportunity not only showcases the hard work and talent of our vocal 

group, but also give students a valuable, real-world experience in the music and 

entertainment industry. The recording process will take place at The Grove, South Kirby 

over two days: 

Wednesday 23rd October 9-4pm 

Friday 25th October 9-4pm 

Transport will be provided to and from school. Your child must attend school in the 

morning to get their registration mark, from which they will meet the transport to go to 

The Grove, South Kirkby.  

To allow the young people to be involved, Warp Films will apply for a Body of Persons 

Licence from Wakefield Local Authority. To support this process, we need you to agree 

to Minsthorpe Community College sharing contact details with Warp Films. You will 

have received a letter from the production company, this will need completing ASAP 

and returning with all the relevant documents, to the email address provided on the 

letter.  



 

 
 

If you agree to your child being part of the Choir, please give consent via the School 

Gateway App by Friday 11th October 2024.  

Yours sincerely 

C Chamberlain     

Mrs C Chamberlain  Mr M. Gilmore  Mrs R. Merritt  

CTL – Creative  Principal   Principal 

 

 

 


